
Upcoming Events

Three Ways You Can Help
1. Become a Member

HAH, Inc incorporated as a foundation with members, 
and we invite you to be part of our organization. We are 
having a membership drive. We need your participation 
and financial help. Our simple budget for 2018 adds up 
to $4,000. That covers liability insurance, mowing and 
other maintenance, speaker fees, and office supplies 
to name a few line items. We need at least 100 families 
to join our organization to keep it going. Will you please 
join us? Student and teacher membership is $10 a year, 
a single adult is $15, and a family is $25. We are planning 
educational meetings and outreach events. There will be 
several “members only” events in 2018.

2. Volunteer
We also need volunteers! Let us know how you can help 
make HAH a great place for everyone.

3. Donate
Hundred Acre Hollows, Inc is a 501(c) 3 tax exempt 
foundation. Your donation will allow us to continue 
restoring the land, protecting the wildlife, and expanding 
our educational programs to benefit our community.  

You can send checks to Hundred Acre Hollows, Inc. 1170 Ida 
Way, Melbourne, FL 32940. You can also donate through 
PayPal on our new website, www.hundredacrehollows.
org. Any donations are appreciated! 

For more information, go to our 
Facebook page: www.facebook.
com/HundredAcreHollows/. You 
may call 321-757-3637 or email 
hundredacrehollows@gmail.com

01 
 OCT

Sunset in the Hollows
Join us from 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. for 
another Sunset in the Hollows.

09 
 OCT

Educational Event
On Oct 9 at 7:00 p.m. at the Springs 
of Suntree clubhouse, we will have 
an educational event about bats and 
bat houses. Shari Clark of Bat Belfrys, 
Inc will tell us all about bats and show 
us some tiny little bats. Bring a friend. 
Come at 6:30 for refreshments.

23 
 OCT

HAH Board Meeting
The Oct 23 HAH Board meeting will be 
at the Springs of Suntree clubhouse 
from 3:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. We invite 
you to come and learn what goes on at 
a Board meeting. 

27 
 OCT

HAH Spirit Night at Burger 21 
in Viera
Help us celebrate our 1st birthday! 
10% of the proceeds will go to HAH. 
You need a coupon for this event. 

21 
 

NOV

Charity of the Month Fundraiser 
at Burger 21 in Viera
On Nov 21, HAH is the charity of the 
month and 10% of all sales from anyone 
coming in that day will go to HAH. 
Please come out and enjoy a delicious 
hamburger and milkshake and talk to 
us about HAH.
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15 
 OCT

Sunset in the Hollows
Join us from 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. for 
another Sunset in the Hollows.

Hundred Acre Hollows, Inc is turning 1 year old on October 
25th! We signed the lease with the county on Nov 15, 2016. 
There are many activities planned for Oct and Nov to 
celebrate our first year, and we hope you will be a
part of them.
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